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Design Commission,

My name 1s Jim Gomes and I reside at 472 N. Raymond Ave. Other property owners and I on Raymond have been
mvolved in this project for it seems like many years. We have had several meetings with Kevin informing him of
our likes and dislikes of the project. We are very pleased of the outcome of the project and the changes that have
been made. I know because of the pandemic you have not moved forward as rapidly as the neighborhood would
like. We would like to see the project get back on track and be completed as soon as possible. With Throop
removed, we are hoping the day laborers will relocate to the job center on Lake or to the new Home Depot. These
changes will make our neighborhood a much better place to live.

Thank you for reading this and I hope we all move forward with this project.
Thanks,

Jim Gomes





